Good afternoon AOMC Clubs

The AOMC is aware that some July Club Permit renewals have been printed and issued with
incorrect expiry dates (2023 rather than 2024) and have approached VicRoads for their advice
for club members who have been impacted. VicRoads have provided the following information
and guidance for Club Permit holders.

VicRoads are aware that a small number of club permit holders have received an incorrect club
permit renewal notice, reflecting incorrectly a 2023 expiry.

This error impacted renewals with an expiry between 1 and 25 July 2024.

Impacted customers are still able to use this notice for payment of their club permit. Once paid,
VicRoads will issue the correct label for your vehicle and logbook.

VicRoads will be writing to impacted customers and will be re-issuing renewal notices with the
correct dates.

This issue is limited to club permit vehicle renewals only and does not impact driver licence or
normal vehicle renewals.

Should you have any further concerns or require further guidance please feel free to contact the
AOMC at office@aomc.asn.au
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